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Sent via EMail 
 
 
 
April 12, 2002 
 
Mr. Kendall W. Parrish 
Ron Commingdeer & Associates, P.C. 
6011 North Robinson 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73118-7425 
 

Re: Termination of Resale Agreement between Sure-Tel, Inc. and BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
 
Dear Kendall: 
 
As per our conversation today, this is to confirm that the Resale Agreement between Sure -Tel, Inc. executed March 
30, 2000 will be terminated effective today, since Sure-Tel is not operating within the BellSouth region under that 
Agreement and is not interested in a Stand-Alone Resale Agreement for the future.  
 
Sure-Tel, Inc. has exited Chapter 11 and is pursuing opting into a "good facility based agreement" in the near future.  
To assist Sure-Tel in locating a satisfactory agreement access the BellSouth website at 
http://cpr.bellsouth.com/index7.htm .  Once Sure-Tel is ready to commence negotiations, please forward the letter 
requesting negotiation of a local interconnection agreement (sample attached) to me, and a negotiator will be 
assigned. 
 
If I may be of further assistance, please contact me at the number above. 
 
Sincerely, 
Martha Romano 
Manager-Interconnection Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


